
General Committee Meeting Thursday Feby 17th 1944. 

 

Present: Mr A Hall in the Chair. 

Messrs: H H Cawthron, R Wood, F Jones, J H Firth, H R Schofield, E S Jones, C I Baker, H Ridyard, R 

Bennett, E Raines, F Thornley and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of the last meeting held January 20th were read and adopted. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - Hurst Laundry 1/11/1, Tom King 11/3/1, Total 

£12-14-2. 

 

Mr R Wood reported that he had sent on to Bowler the Agreement re Field adjoining his Farm but he 

had not yet received same back.  

 

It was decided to offer the grazing at £70 per year to Bowler providing he signs the agreement. 

 

A letter from the Officers’ Mess in relation to their subscription was read and it was decided that the 

Secretary reply stating that the Committee considered the annual subscription of £10 very 

reasonable, such reply to point out the exact position. 

 

A letter from the Treasurer of the Prisoners of War Fund acknowledging the receipt of cheque and 

thanking the Committee was read. 

 

In regard to the unpaid subscriptions it was decided that the Secretary write to each member in 

arrears 

 

The minutes of the Handicaps, House and Greens Committees were passed as read. 

 

The Calendar draft as submitted by the Sub-committee was approved with a few minor alterations. 

 

16/3/44  A Hall 

 


